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Due to the school renovation the event took place in I European
Solidarity Centre in Gdańsk
The first day of the Staff Training Event was devoted to the presentation 
of project activities carried out by ZSGH, ZSAE and ADI in their schools, a 
nice lunch at the "Amber" restaurant in ECS and visiting the "Roads to 
Freedom" exhibition with a fantastic guide. The guests were very 
impressed with the exhibition.
There were remarkable signs of solidarity with Ukraine throughout the 
building.



Moodle course activities presentations, Gdynia



Moodle course activities presentation, 
Gdansk



Internet connection 
with Silvia, her students 
presentation of works, 
ADI work presentations



Lunch in restaurant „Amber”



„Roads to freedom” exhibition with a tour guide



On the second day, partners from Lisbon and 
Palermo reported on the activities carried out 
as part of the Moodle Course and the methods 
of documenting project activities on the 
TwinSpace were agreed.



An important moment was the meeting with 
Szymon Knitter, a project specialist of the 
Regional Volunteer Center in Gdańsk, who 
talked about the current situation in terms of 
helping people from Ukraine and the idea 
of volunteering by the city and volunteers



Then everyone went to lunch 
together at "Pierogarnia u 
Dzika" on Piwna Street, where 
they could try specialties of 
traditional Polish cuisine.



On Friday afternoon there
was an optional visit to
Sopot with teachers from 
ZSGH.



On Saturday, a project reporting plan was 
established prior to the April visit in Palermo, 
the training quality in Poland was checked, 
evaluation questionnaires were filled in, and 
certificates were handed out to the 
participants of the meeting. The meeting was 
held in pleasant atmosphere, we also tasted
some Portuguese sweets.



On Saturday afternoon, willing people 
took a walk through the Old Town and 
participated in a lunch at the 
"Elephant" restaurant at Długi Targ.



Despite difficult time of war in 
Ukraine the visit was a fruitful
one. Thank you!

(Polish team)


